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Bulletin 37:  21 May 2015  
 

Christchurch Marathon Sunday 31st May 2015 – Roadwork Restrictions 
 
Please be aware that this high-profile public event will be occurring on Sunday 31st 
May 2015, and road space along the route needs to be maximised for the safety of 
participants and road users. 
 

1. Contractors with accepted worksites may be asked to reduce the impact or 
remove the site for the day – a TMC will contact you next week should this be 
required. 

2. Works utilising Service Agreements or Generic Plans within the CBD (Four 
Avenues Area) and the Eastern area highlighted on the map are not permitted 
on this day unless specific approval has been obtained. 

3. Work activities may be permitted on a case-by-case basis. Please contact a 
TMC to discuss. 

 
Operations on non-highlighted routes are not affected by the above. 
 
Please refer to Bulletin 38 for conditions around FIFA U20 events that commence on 
Monday 1st June 2015. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Simon Harty BE Civil (Hons) 
Temporary Traffic Management Team Leader 
 
On behalf of CTOC TTM Team 
CTOC Christchurch Transport Operations Centre 
A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 
 
Email TMC@ccc.govt.nz 
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